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Trever M. Fulton

From: Thomas Lamal <tomlamal@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 11:18 AM
To: Trever M. Fulton
Subject: SB 87

  
Dear Chairman Birch and members of Senate Resources Committee, 
  
I am a member of the Alaska Board of Game but I am writing this letter as an Alaska resident.  
  
SUPPORT SB 87  The new wording will be SHALL. 
  
I totally support SB 87 and I really don’t see anyway to argue against this bill.  Fiscal 
discussions should not be considered with this bill because we are managing a public 
resource that all Alaska residents own in common.  
  
Sincerely, 
Tom Lamal 
  
Tom Lamal 
1734 Becker Ridge Road 
Fairbanks, Alaska 99709 
tomlamal@yahoo.com 
(907) 479-7544  home 
(907) 388-5153  cell 
  
 
 


